### Living, learning and growing in God's love

# St John Bosco Catholic Primary School Newsletter Friday 26th October 2018

#### Grandparents Day

Well done to all the Grandparents that attended, it was a great success. The



Children thoroughly Enjoyed themselves and hopefully you all did too!!

#### November Reflections

All Saints Day 1st November
All Souls Day 2nd November
Remembrance Day 11th
November, which Yr 4 will be leading an
assembly at 9am on
Friday 9th November. All are welcome.

#### Parents Evening

A big thank you to all parents that attended the Parents Evening for their child/children, but should anyone have missed the chance to talk to their child's class teacher then please contact the school office and they will try and arrange a short meeting for you.

### Proposed Holy Communion at Holy <u>Cross</u>

The proposed dates for the First Holy
Communion programme are:
First Confession—Saturday 16th March
2019 at 10am

First Communion Confession—Saturday
22 June 2019 at 10am
First Holy Communion—Sunday 23rd
June 2019 at 11am

#### Outside Clothing

As the colder weather is now approaching, could you please make sure that all children come into school with their coats and appropriate clothing.

## ATTEND TODAY ACHIEVE TOMORROW ACHIEVE TOMORROW ATTENDATION ATTENDATION ACHIEVE WORKS WITH A STREET WORKS WITH

#### Attendance

We have noticed of late that there have been a

number of holiday request forms completed, these however have been unauthorised as this is the case for all holiday requests. Please refrain from taking holidays during School Term Time.

The current attendance percentage is 97.5%, we are aiming for 98% by the end of the school year!!!

#### Safer 6 Campaign

Sandwell's autumn Safer 6 Campaign is still promoting safety, crime prevention and healthy living across the six towns. Each of Sandwell's six towns will have a focus week with road shows and activities during

the six week campaign, which runs up to 11th November. For info please contact: http://



www.sandwell.gov.uk/safer6

#### School Holidays

We break up for the Half Term Holidays today (Friday 26th October 2018) and return to school (Monday 5th November 2018). Please enjoy and STAY SAFE!!!

Address: Monmouth Drive West Bromwich , B71 2ST 0121 556 0228